United States Department of the Interior

FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
" Washington, D.C. 20240

In Reply Refer To:
FWS/ITM AS 0 3 204

Memorandum
To: Service Directorate

]j'rém: Aetin Assistant Director - Business Management and Operations and {y
“Chief Information Officer

Subject:  Adoption of Data Standard for Fire Unit Identifier

Questions and comments pertaining to data standards that have been adopted for Service-wide

useshouldbeduwted to Barb White, NaﬁonnlDataAduﬁnisuntor, Branch of Data and Systems

3Semzcesa, Division of Information Technology Management, via electronic mail, or by phone at
03-275-2310. : -

Attachment




